September 27, 2023 F’
Community Input Meeting FRISCO

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Speaker1

Copyright law added to education curriculum
Asked By: Sanford Thatcher, Community Member

Response Notes: The curriculum for our courses (what we teach) is governed by the Texas Education
Agency (TEA). We do address copyright issues with our students throughout their education with us,
primarily through our librarians and English/Language Arts courses. Additionally, many of our staff have
received training on the use of Al and potential copyright infringement.

Speaker 2
Child Elective Choice at Wester Middle School
Asked By: Subba Karavadi, Parent

Response Notes: Representatives from student services and our leadership department will reach out
to this parent.

Speaker 3
Procurement
Asked By: Keith Groat, Community Member

Response Notes: All of our procurement practices, including monthly reporting, are in line with Board
Policy CH, which is in line with all state and federal purchasing regulations.

FRISCO ISD // COMMUNITY INPUT 1



Speaker 4

Indian Classical Music as a fine arts credit
Asked By: Jahnavi Shivakumar, Parent

Response Notes: Fine arts and teaching and learning will take the opportunity to research this request
this semester and have a response prior to the publishing of the academic guide for the 2024-2025
school year.

Speaker 5

Making Frisco High School auditoriums available for rental over the summer
Asked By: Ananyaa Candula, Parent

Response Notes: Our high school auditoriums are open to rent during the summer months; however
availability is limited by several factors. Auditoriums may be closed for routine maintenance, summer
cleaning, updates or other projects that may have the entire building closed. Auditorium rentals also
require specially trained FISD staff and technicians to run equipment for the event, and during the
summer months we have a hard time finding qualified staff to work these events.

Speaker 6
Availability of Auditoriums for usage in Summer
Asked By: Harathi Krishna, Parent

Response Notes: Our high school auditoriums are open to rent during the summer months; however
availability is limited by several factors. Auditoriums may be closed for routine maintenance, summer
cleaning, updates or other projects that may have the entire building closed. Auditorium rentals also
require specially trained FISD staff and technicians to run equipment for the event, and during the
summer months we have a hard time finding qualified staff to work these events.

Speaker 7
Pickleball Courts
Asked By: David Marti, Parent

Response Notes: Frisco ISD's tennis courts were built and designed for our tennis players at each
middle school and high school to practice and compete in the UIL team tennis and individual tennis
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competitions. These are used regularly before, during, and after school for this purpose. We also have
a partnership with the City of Frisco for the courts to be used by our community tennis players outside
of school hours.
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